
Volunteers are needed for the IESA State Track Meet 
May 10th and 11th at Eastside Center in East Peoria.

This event raises between $15,000-$20,000 for our 
athletic programs, including equipment and facilities used 

by the entire school. Money raised today continues to 
benefit future students and programs.

We need all our families to pitch in and help us out!

WE NEED TO FILL ALL PARKING JOBS THIS WEEKEND 

Consider sharing a shift. Just put both names in the 
comment when you sign up.

Thank you in advance to all of our dedicated volunteers!

April 19, 2024

Reverence, Respect, 
Responsibility…What 
starts here can change 

the world.

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP
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Eclipse

Thank you to all of the teachers and parents that helped 
to prepare and coordinate a successful eclipse viewing!



Mother
Son

Bowling



Daddy
Daughter

Dance



Scholastic
Bowl

Our Scholastic Bowl team wrapped up a successful regular season last week where they honored our 8th Graders. This week, they celebrated with a family potluck and Parent vs. Scholar match. Post season begins next week with Regionals at Blessed Sacrament on 4/24/24.



Spelling
Champ!

CONGRATULATIONS!
8th Grader Sarah 

Rademacher placed 1st in the Region 1 Diocean Spelling Bee.We are so proud of  you!



Planning for 
the Future

During the NCAA basketball 
tournament, the 5th, 7th, 

and 8th grade history 
classes of Mr. D had the 

opportunity to research one 
of the schools that had a 
team in the tournament.  

They looked up when it was 
founded, famous alumni, 
enrollment numbers, the 

school's endowment fund, 
and several other facts.  
They then shared their 

findings with their class. 
What a great way to start 

thinking about the future and 
earn a little extra credit!







Upcoming Meets
4/19/24 IRISH OPEN @ WCHS 4:30 PM
4/22/24 COUNTY MEET @ WCHS 1PM

4/24/24 5/6th grade RELAY Meet @ PND 4:45PM
4/25/24 MORTON Jr High MEET @ Morton HS 2:30PM

4/27/24 St Mary RELAY MEET @ MTHS 9:30AM

IRISH
Athletics



CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP
***Athletes will be assigned shifts that match up with their parent 

workers.
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            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates

https://p2a.co/ztjofpi


A Special Evening of ADORATION
April 29th

6:30PM – 8:00PM
Plan to join your parish family for this special evening of Eucharistic 
Adoration. The diocesan traveling monstrance will be present. This 
monstrance has been traveling around the Peoria Diocese since March of 
2023 in support of the National Eucharistic Revival movement. Bishop Lou 
commissioned this special monstrance to be made in Spain. The four 
enamel symbols on the face of the monstrance show symbols that are 
found in St Mary’s Cathedral in Peoria: the diocesan crest, the Sacred 
Heart, the pierced heart of Mary, and the lamb of sacrifice. 
Fr Swaner, one of our previous pastors, always said this about what he 
did in Adoration. “I look at Him, and He looks at me!” It can’t get 
much simpler than this.





Proceeds help to fund the 
8th Grade Class gift!


